
Eucalyptus tree removals on Cypress Canyon 

1. There is a couple of dead trees on that slope that were never removed during the removal 
project. They should be removed when the Eucs are ready to be worked on, for a complete work 
order. 

2. Will the remaining trees be trimmed?  The remaining Eucs all need to be laced out so breakage 
will not occur. 

Canyon View Park 

1. There is a tree leaning near the exit of the fire station and I am worried if it falls during the next 
storm it could block the firetrucks from responding to calls. The trees in the area look safe for 
now, It would be good to schedule a maintenance pruning for relieve the weight. 

Scripps Poway Pkwy Medians 

1. Was the MAD ever given the Crepe Myrtles that the Transportation department promised us 
since they made us remove them for the repaving of Scripps Poway Parkway? No yet. That 
would be a question for the street dept. 

Scripps Ranch Blvd. 

1. Did the water department give us new Jacarandas to replace the ones they killed at the 
beginning of Scripps Ranch Blvd due to the leak that was discovered by the MAD? No. the best 
bet is to replace the trees ourself. Use 15gal trees to replace, that way we could buy double the 
amount. 

2. When will the split rail fencing on the corner of Scrips Ranch Blvd and Spring Canyon Road 
repaired after an auto accident a few months ago? When we get the P.O. in three months. It is a 
process on the budget line item that happens every year. 

Monarch Project 

1. The construction crews removed one of the giant pepper trees at the corner of Spring Canyon 
and Scripps Poway Parkway. When they are done will they replace the tree with a boxed  Pepper 
Tree. Yes anything that has died or was removed will be replaced. 

2. They ripped out the split rail fencing with the pillars. Will those be replaced? Part of the fence 
P.O. 

3. Can we make sure any discussions Mike has had with the Monarch team be relayed to whoever 
replaces him? 

General 

1. Mike has been proactive about tree removals on Scripps Ranch Blvd and we still had more trees 
marked that were not able to be removed.  I want to make sure that whoever replaces him 



knows about this so the other leaning pines or Eucalyptus trees are removed. It is a constant 
maintenance that the GMM will be aware of. You will need to bring up these issues to remind. 
 

2. Mike has been a great asset to this community and we will be forever grateful for all he has 
done to bring back life to all of our gardens.  I hope that the Butterfly Park still gets the same 
attention as it has brought so many people joy. 

 

 


